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Dear Evergreen Families, 
 

Welcome back after a lovely break.  I hope you 
were able to have a restful holiday with your 
family.  We are definitely in full swing again in 
classrooms and are looking forward to the iReady 
assessment data to give us a snapshot of student 
progress so far this year.  Teachers will use this 
data to adjust instruction to even better fit the 
student individual needs. 
 

Re-registration begins today for current families 
and will continue until January 23rd.  Your 
registration documents will be in the Friday folder.  
We are looking forward to a fantastic 2015-2016 
school year full of rigor, 21st century skills, and 
inquiry-based learning.  You are part of the 
Evergreen family and we are so pleased to have 
you continue with us for the next school year. 
 

If you know of other families looking to join our 
community, open enrollment begins on January 
26th.  Entrance exams will be done as applications 
are turned in, and we expect another year with a 
full Kindergarten program.  Encourage friends to 
apply early! 
 

I want to extend a huge thank you to our OPT 
group.  They had a fantastic December with the 
holiday store, auctioning seats for the holiday 
concert, and supporting (along with all of you) the 
Giving Tree.  You are all members of OPT and are 
welcome at all of the meetings.  It is fun to get 
involved with other parents and work together on 
projects like these.  The students benefit from all 
the time given.  Come join us next month and let 
us know about your gifts. 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend and thank you for your 
continued support of all things Evergreen! 
 

Warmly, 
 

Mrs. Theresa Chase 

Principal, Evergreen Academy #1501 
 

https://www.facebook.com/EvergreenBothell 

https://twitter.com/EABothell 

http://www.amazon.com/?_encoding=UTF8&tag=ever
gacade-20 
 

 

 

January  
 

9 Priority Re-enrollment for Current 
Families Begins 

12-16 Talent Show Auditions  

16 Ski School 

19 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day, School 
Closed, No Camp Offered 

21 Move Up Day 

22 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day Assemblies, 
Gym, Grades 3-6 at 10:30 a.m. & Grades 
K-2 at 12:30 p.m. 

23 Priority Re-enrollment for Current 
Families Ends 

23 Midterm PLPs Sent Home  

23 Ski School 

24 Open House, 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

26 Open Enrollment Begins 

26 Neighborhood Appreciation Day 

27 Jump Rope for Heart – Community Service 
Day 

28 Talent Show, Gym, 1:30 p.m. 

29 Student Appreciation Day 

30 Ski School 
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January 9, 2015 

 
 
Priority re-enrollment for current Evergreen 
families begins today and continues through 
Friday, January 23rd.  Please contact our 
administrative staff at 425-488-8000 if you have 
any questions about any of the documents in your 
child’s re-enrollment packet.  Open enrollment for 
new families begins January 26th. 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, January 21st will be an exciting day for 
our students because it is Move Up Day!  For a 
short time in the morning, each class will have a 
chance to “move up” to the next grade and sneak 
a glimpse of next year.  Students will visit the next 
grade level, do an activity and learn what they will 
study next year.  Be sure to ask your child about 
their experiences on Move Up Day. 
 
 
 
Our second open house of the school year will take 
place on Saturday, January 24th.  This event offers 
families interested in joining our school a chance 
to tour our facility and meet our faculty and 
administrative team.  Current Evergreen families 
will also have a chance to visit next year’s grade 
level classrooms and get a preview of their child’s 
curriculum for the upcoming 2015-2016 academic 
year.  Students who attend our open house may 
get a privileged dress pass from their teacher 
allowing them privileged dress on Monday, 
January 26th.  Families may stop by our school 
anytime between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. 
 

We appreciate your referrals!  If you have any 
family, friends or co-workers who are looking for a 
private school, please invite them to join us at our 
January open house. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Be a Twelve!  Show your support of our fearsome 
Seahawks by wearing your team gear on Fridays.  
Let’s make our Fridays during the playoffs blue!  
Go Seahawks!!!!!! 
 

 

 

 
 
 

On January 22nd, Mobile Ed Productions will bring 
their “Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.” presentation to 
our school.  This one man production will 
introduce our students to the modern civil rights 
advocate and how this American hero helped to 
transform our society.  This timely program 
explores the life of Dr. King, beginning with this 
childhood, to the peak of his career and ultimately 
to his untimely demise. 
 

The program will travel through time with the 
important characters and events surrounding his 
life and will be expressed through song, poetry and 
powerful oration.  Students will see how Dr. King’s 
life and ideas were molded through a life-long 
commitment to freedom and equality.  This 
program will also highlight Dr. King’s belief in non-
violence as the only effective way to battle social 
injustice and inequality.  (Information about this 
presentation provided by Mobile Ed Productions.)   
 

Assembly times on the 22nd are as follows:  10:30 
a.m., grades 3 and up, and 12:30 p.m., grades K-2.  
Parents are welcome to attend these assemblies 
so if your schedule allows, please join us!   
 

Thank you to our awesome OPT for arranging and 
funding this wonderful program.  
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Priority Re-enrollment 

Open House 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Assemblies 

Celebrate the Seahawks 
With Blue Fridays 

Move Up Day 


